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GMB QUESTIONNAIRE ON  
SUNDAY OPENING HOURS  

 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
There is a government consultation regards the responsibility of Sunday trading 
hours now becoming the responsibility of local authorities.  
 
You will know that a number of retailers are pushing for an increase to trading 
hours for large stores on a Sunday.  
 
GMB is therefore seeking our member’s views, who work in retail and those that 
may be affected by such if the proposals do impact on longer Sunday trading 
hours.  
 
Members views will be collated which will assist GMB in formulating a 
submission to the government in line with consultation time lines.  
 
Please log onto www.surveymonkey.com/r/GMB_Retail_Sunday_Trading and 
help us to formulate our response. Please don’t delay, do it today.  

 
Yours Sincerely, 

Mick Rix 
Mick Rix 
National Officer  
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